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Gdańsk, 10 June 2022 

GD.RPC.503.32.2022.PŁ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  N o .  3 2 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233, as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2022, item 1097, as  amended) Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk would like to inform 

that:  

 

on 13 June 2022, maintenance works will be carried out at the Rakowiec sluice (Nogat river) (replacement 

of bolts on the gate of the bypass channel). Work is scheduled to start at 9.00 a.m., after the passage of the 

first vessels. Therefore, the possibility of sluicing is suspended until the completion of the works, 

 i.e. around 1.00 p.m.  

 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


